TELEPHONE 886-2191

g 1420 KC AM
423 PRATHER BRIDGE ROAD STEREO 106.1 MC FM
TOCCOA. GEORGIA
30577

Jamuary 29, 1979

Mr, Kelly Andrews
7016 Montauk Drive
Richmond, Virginia 23225

REF: Verification of Receipt of Signal.
Dear Mr. Andrews:

Thank you for your letter of January 13, 1979 concerning the receipt of our
radio signal. It is always a pleasure for us to hear from ALL of our
listeners, especially those of you from so far away.

We are pleased to advise that your transcription of our radio log from the
period beginning at 12 Midnight EST and ending at 1214:20 AM EST on January
the $th, 1979, exactly matches that recorded on our station log for that same
time period, Your transcription further identifies the frequency check
being conducted at that time.

Thanks for your interest in radio -- Good luck and good listening from all
of us at WLET and WLET=FM in Toccoa, Georgia.

Sincerely
an 4§, Bethke

Chief Engineer
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